
 

 
 
 
 

 

Date: 2016/8/1 

LSI Manifacturing Control Div. 

ROHM CO., LTD. 
 
 
 
 

 

Part Termination Notification(Discontinuation) 
 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
 

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co.,Ltd. is discontinuing the production of 

of the following product. Production was terminated on July 31, 2016. 

If you have any questions on this PTN, please contact your local Rohm Sales Representativives. 
 
 
 
 
 

Note of EOL 
 
 
 

Part No.: BA06T 
 

 
 

There are no future demand of above product. 

There is no replacement for the BA06T. 
 
 
 

(Other Requirements) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


